La Salle College High School 8605 Cheltenham Avenue Wyndmoor, Pennsylvanial 9038 215 233 2911 phone 215 233 1418 fax www.lschs.org



August 14, 2020

Dear Parents,

For the upcoming school year, we will be using Magnus Health to have parents complete a daily COVID-19 screening assessment of their student(s) each morning prior to departure for school. The Magnus Mobile app will allow parents to complete this easily from a smartphone in just a few clicks. This screening process will help us to create the safest possible environment for your students and our faculty & staff by avoiding screenings at the door where person to person transmissions could take place. At the completion of the quick survey each morning, you will receive a message for the student's attendance instruction for that day. At this time, we are using the Magnus Health App just for COVID19 screening. **Before logging into your mobile app, you will need to following the instructions included is an instruction sheet here for you to review and setup the app on your phone.** 

On August 17, 2020, you will have access to begin completing the Magnus Health COVID-19 Daily Screening for your student(s). You will access the screening via the button titled "COVID-19." We thank you in advance for your cooperation in this daily screening as it will be an imperative function of our safety protocols. All parents must submit the screening each morning for La Salle College High School no later than 7:00 AM.

Timely submission of health information is vital so that preparations can be made prior to the start of each school day. Please reserve 1 to 2 minutes per child to complete this each morning.

For any school policy or attendance questions please refer to the La Salle College High School Student Handbook and COVID-19 Handbook Addendum.

For any technical issues with the mobile app such as login problems, or problems completing the screening please contact customer support at Magnus Health SMR by phone at 877.461.6831 or by email at <a href="magnushealthportal.com">service@magnushealthportal.com</a>.

Also, please feel free to consult the Magnus Health Privacy and Security page at <a href="https://www.magnushealth.com/privacy-and-security/">www.magnushealth.com/privacy-and-security/</a>

faile T. Cut

Charles T. Cirelli

Dean of Student Life cirelli@lschs.org